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 West Oso ISD will host its annual Job Fair, on Tuesday, April 30, 2024, from 5:00 pm to 7:00 

pm at the West Oso ISD Administration Building, 5350 Bear Lane, Corpus Christi, Texas 78405.  

This event aims to attract highly skilled educators and support staff to join our esteemed school 

district for the 2024-2025 school year.   
 

West Oso ISD is committed to providing students with the highest quality education and support 

services.  To achieve this goal, we are seeking passionate and dedicated individuals who share 

our vision and values.  

The Job Fair will provide attendees with the opportunity to:  

• Meet with School Administrators  

• Learn about available job openings in various departments and grade levels  

• Participate in on-the spot interviews  

 

 

 

“We are excited to welcome prospective candidates to our annual Job Fair,” said Belinda Gamez, 

Director of Human Resources at West Oso ISD.  “At West Oso ISD, we are dedicated to fostering 

a collaborative and inclusive work environment where every employee has the opportunity to 

make a meaningful impact on student success.”  
 

Candidates interested in attending the Job Fair are encouraged to bring copies of their resumes 

and any relevant credentials.  For more information about the Job Fair or to explore career 

opportunities at West Oso ISD, please contact Belinda Gamez at Belinda.gamez@westosoisd.net 

or by calling 361-806-5900 ext. 135.  
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